
THOMAS-FAY-CUSTER ELEMENTARY SUPPLY LIST 

2016-2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are making a change for the 2016-2017 school year.  Instead of having a “school supply list” 

we are asking parents for a “ supply fee”.  Supplies will be purchased by the teachers before school 

starts. This ensures that the correct supplies and quantity have been purchased.  The supply fee listed 

below for your student (s) will be due by Monday May 16, 2016.  Please make checks payable to: 

Thomas Public Schools.  Please do not hesitate to call if assistance is needed.  If you would like to 

make an additional donation to help others in need please feel free to do so. 

Parents will need to provide a backpack and water bottle when school begins next year. 

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have questions please feel free to call the Elementary 

office at 580-661-3521. 

 

Mrs. Brandly 

Elementary Principal 

 

 

Pre-K: $40.00 

 

Kindergarten: $40.00 

 

First Grade: $40.00 

 

Second Grade: $40.00 

 

Third Grade: $30.00 

 

Fourth Grade: $10.00 and a trapper keeper 

 

Fifth Grade: $ 10.00 and a trapper keeper 

 

Sixth Grade: $10.00 and a trapper keeper 


